
Clean Energy Jobs Work Groups 
 

Meeting #1 -- Homework Questions 
 

 
DIRECTIONS: No later than one week prior to the second work group meeting, please send your 
responses to the questions below to committee staff (beth.patrino@oregonlegislature.gov or 
beth.reiley@oregonlegislature.gov). As you prepare your responses, please consult with others 
in your organization or industry, particularly any located in jurisdictions currently participating in 
the Western Climate Initiative. 
 
Question 1: What aspects of a cap-and-invest policy as it is being discussed in Oregon are you 

most concerned about for your organization/industry/constituents/customers? 

 
Question 2: What changes would you suggest be made to cap-and-invest as it is currently being 

discussed to address the concerns you have? 

 
Question 3: What opportunities do you believe exist for your organization/industry/constituents/ 

customers from implementation of a cap-and-invest policy as it is currently being discussed in 

Oregon? 
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